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October 1, 2008

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DW 08-098, Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find the Town of Hampton’s
regard to the above captioned matter.

Very truly yours,

Mark S. Gearreald, Esq.
Hampton Town Attorney

Assented to Motion to Intervene with

Cc: Steven V. Camerino, Esq.
Meredith A. Hatfield, Consumer Advocate
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